
Laurel Avenue Community Primary School 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Children in Need 2021 

 

Friday 19th November is Children in Need appeal day and 

we will be celebrating and supporting this amazing charity 

in school. 

Children may come to school in fancy dress, pyjamas or 

Pudsey merchandise and make a donation. 

During the day we will be joining in with various Children in 

Need activities such as Joe Wicks’ live PE session; finding 

out about the important work of Children in Need; 

mindfulness sessions and thinking about everyday heroes. 

 

Thank you for helping us to support Children in Need 2021. 

 

 

Mrs Walters 

Deputy Headteacher 


